
From: jill hasbargen <jakejillhasbar@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 10, 2021 at 10:07 AM
Subject: Updated leave of absence
To: Jeremy Tammi <jeremy.tammi@isd363.org>

Administration and Board members,

I am requesting a five year extended leave of absence to pursue my masters degree in Marriage 
and Family Therapy, my year-long mental health internship, and the following years of 
supervision needed to obtain my license to practice in the state of Minnesota. I am currently in 
the process of accepting two internship opportunities, one with Stellher Human Services out of 
Bemidji, and the second one being Cedar Branch Counseling out of the Int’l Falls and Northern 
Minnesota areas. This extended leave of absence would end in August of 2026. I have been a 
teacher at Indus School for 21 consecutive years. Other than maternity leave, I have never before 
requested or been granted a leave of absence at this district. Since we are at a natural break in the 
school cycle, I am requesting the leave start as August ends so there is no disruption to the 
learning process of our students.
I would also like to ask the board to continue covering the district’s contribution portion of my 
medical insurance up until the term ends on December 31, 2021. 

Thank you,
Jill Hasbargen
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